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The Endurance Diet
The miles you log are great for keeping you
fit, healthy, and happy, and they help you to
maintain your weight. But weight loss is a
different story. Because you run, you may
think you can eat whatever you want and still
drop pounds. Unfortunately, that's not true.
Running is only half the equation. You have
to look hard at what and how you eat, too.
Conventional dieting wisdom tends to leave
runners hungry, tired, and overweight. Let
Runner's World Essential Guides: Weight Loss
lead you through the minefield of dieting by
showing you everything you need to know to
shed pounds without losing steam on the run.
The editors of Runner's World, the foremost
authorities on running on the planet, have
collected the best information about weight
loss on the run, answering questions such as:
What are the 8 Golden Rules of Weight Loss?
What should you eat to boost your metabolism?
What are the best foods to eat for breakfast,
lunch and dinner to optimize weight loss?
Weight-loss myths are debunked. And you'll
get simple ideas for pre- and post-workout
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ridiculously
easy-to-make recipes like a healthy hamburger
and Angel Cake so that you'll have the fuel
you need to run and the knowledge you need to
shed pounds and keep them off once and for
all!

Runner's World Complete Book of
Beginning Running
Whether you're training for a marathon, a
half-marathon, an ultra-distance event or
just looking to improve your parkrun time,
this book will help you achieve your running
goals. This is the ultimate sports nutrition
guide and cookbook for runners – packed with
easy to follow, simple tips and practical
eating advice, along with expert guidance on
achieving and maintaining an ideal body
weight. Anita decodes supplements and gives
real food alternatives alongside meal plans
and over 100 easy, delicious and nutritious
recipes, alongside stunning and mouthwatering photography.

The Ultimate Runner's Diet
Fuel up like 2017 New York City Marathon
Champion Shalane Flanagan From world-class
marathoner and 4-time Olympian Shalane
Flanagan and chef Elyse Kopecky comes a whole
foods, flavor-forward cookbook--and New York
Times bestseller--that proves food can be
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Finally here's a cookbook for runners that
shows fat is essential for flavor and
performance and that counting calories,
obsessing over protein, and restrictive
dieting does more harm than good. Packed with
more than 100 recipes for every part of your
day, mind-blowing nutritional wisdom, and
inspiring stories from two fitness-crazed
women that became fast friends more than 15
years ago, Run Fast. Eat Slow. has all the
bases covered. You'll find no shortage of
delicious meals, satisfying snacks, thirstquenching drinks, and wholesome treats--all
made without refined sugar and flour. Fan
favorites include Can't Beet Me Smoothie,
Arugula Cashew Pesto, High-Altitude Bison
Meatballs, Superhero Muffins, Kale Radicchio
Salad with Farro, and Double Chocolate Teff
Cookies.

Runner's World Complete Book of Women's
Running
Combines Runner's World insights with the
expertise of a professional sports
nutritionist to counsel readers on how to
reach weight-loss goals by simultaneously
reducing calorie intake and increasing
calories burned, sharing advice for such
areas as shopping, cooking and exercise.
Original. 35,000 first printing.
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Runner's
150 delicious meatless recipes packed with
performance-boosting nutrients As a runner,
you know that your food is your fuel—you have
to eat well in order to perform well. But if
you think it’s impossible to be a highperforming athlete and ditch meat, think
again. Legendary ultrarunner Scott Jurek is
plant-based and track star Carl Lewis is
vegetarian. Being wholly or mostly meatless
doesn’t have to mean sacrificing nutrition or
performance—in fact, these whole-food recipes
can help bring your body to peak health and
fitness. Written by Heather Mayer Irvine, the
Food and Nutrition editor of Runner’s World,
this vegetarian cookbook not only contains
healthy recipes but also in-depth information
on how runners—regardless of their food-witha-face preference—can eat more plants. In
this cookbook, you’ll find delicious and
nutritious recipes for every meal (and yes,
even dessert!) that will help power your runs
and recovery.

Run to the Finish
Every day scientists learn more about how the
body adapts to the stress of running—and how
various body systems contribute to running
performance. Leading the charge is a fresh
generation of brilliant young exercise
physiologists including Ross Tucker and
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Dugas,
whose
work
demolished
many long-standing beliefs about running. Now
Tucker and Dugas, whose blog, Science of
Sport, has already created a devoted
readership, join with esteemed fitness author
Matt Fitzgerald to provide a captivating tour
of the human body from the runner's
perspective. Focusing on how runners at all
levels can improve their health and
performance, Runner's World The Runner's Body
offers in a friendly, accessible tone, the
newest, most surprising, and most helpful
scientific discoveries about every aspect of
the sport—from how best to nourish the
runner's body to safe and legal ways to
increase oxygen delivery to the muscles. Full
of surprising facts, practical sidebars, and
graphical elements, The Runner's Body is a
must-have resource for anyone who wants to
become a better—and healthier—runner.

Ultramarathon Man
Runner's World magazine aims to help runners
achieve their personal health, fitness, and
performance goals, and to inspire them with
vivid, memorable storytelling.

The Runner's World Cookbook
We've all been there-angry with ourselves for
overeating, for our lack of willpower, for
failing at yet another diet that was supposed
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But the
you, it's that dieting, with its emphasis on
rules and regulations, has stopped you from
listening to your body. Written by two
prominent nutritionists, Intuitive Eating
focuses on nurturing your body rather than
starving it, encourages natural weight loss,
and helps you find the weight you were meant
to be. Learn: *How to reject diet mentality
forever *How our three Eating Personalities
define our eating difficulties *How to feel
your feelings without using food *How to
honor hunger and feel fullness *How to follow
the ten principles of Intuitive Eating, stepby-step *How to achieve a new and safe
relationship with food and, ultimately, your
body With much more compassionate, thoughtful
advice on satisfying, healthy living, this
newly revised edition also includes a chapter
on how the Intuitive Eating philosophy can be
a safe and effective model on the path to
recovery from an eating disorder.

Nutrition for Runners
The first dedicated book on marathon and half
marathon training from the renowned experts
at Runner's World. The Runner's World Big
Book of Marathon and Half-Marathon Training
gives readers the core essentials of marathon
training, nutrition, injury prevention, and
more. The editors of Runner's World know
marathon training better than anyone on the
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They
have Faster
spent the
inviting readers to share the long, sweaty
journey to the starting line, putting
themselves on call to personally answer
readers' questions 24/7. This book will
include testimonials from real runners, more
than 25 training plans for every level and
ability, workouts, a runner's dictionary, and
sample meal plans. The Runner's World Big
Book of Marathon and Half-Marathon Training
is a powerful and winning resource--the
ultimate tool kit for anyone who wants to get
from the starting line to the finish line.

The Runner's World Big Book of Running
for Beginners
An updated edition of an authoritative
running guide, edited by the winner of the
1968 Boston Marathon, explains key fitness
and nutritional practices, providing coverage
of everything from proper hydration and
selecting appropriate footwear to improving
endurance and marathon training. Original.

Cook, Eat, Run
Endurance Sports Nutrition
Offers training and nutrition guidelines for
runners looking to overcome the metabolic and
nutritional barriers, known as "the wall,"
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Diet Cults: The Surprising Fallacy at
the Core of Nutrition Fads and a Guide
to Healthy Eating for the Rest of Us
From the national bestselling author of
Racing Weight, Matt Fitzgerald exposes the
irrationality, half-truths, and downright
impossibility of a “single right way” to eat,
and reveals how to develop rational, healthy
eating habits. From “The Four Hour Body,” to
“Atkins,” there are diet cults to match
seemingly any mood and personality type.
Everywhere we turn, someone is preaching the
“One True Way” to eat for maximum health.
Paleo Diet advocates tell us that all foods
less than 12,000 years old are the enemy. Lowcarb gurus demonize carbs, then there are the
low-fat prophets. But they agree on one
thing: there is only one true way to eat for
maximum health. The first clue that that is a
fallacy is the sheer variety of diets
advocated. Indeed, while all of these
competing views claim to be backed by
“science,” a good look at actual nutritional
science itself suggests that it is impossible
to identify a single best way to eat.
Fitzgerald advocates an agnostic, rational
approach to eating habits, based on one’s own
habits, lifestyle, and genetics/body type.
Many professional athletes already practice
this “Good Enough” diet, and now we can too
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Runner's World Run to Lose
Drop unwanted pounds and keep them off for
good with Runner’s World Run to Lose, your
comprehensive guide to weight loss from the
experts at Runner’s World. Running is proven
to be one of the most effective, costefficient, and accessible weight-loss
strategies. Weight loss and running are not
one-size-fits-all, and Run to Lose provides
everything you need to customize a unique
diet and running program that works for you.
Certified running coach Jennifer Van Allen
and sports nutritionist Pamela Nisevich Bede
show you how to incorporate running into an
individualized nutrition and fitness program
that will maximize your weight-loss results
while improving your athletic performance.
Whether you are a seasoned marathoner looking
to shave minutes by shedding a few pounds or
a beginning runner lacing up for the very
first time, Run to Lose provides you with the
tools and information you need to get started
and stay on track. This book is full of
guidance on tricky topics such as how to
balance your weight-loss goals while
consuming enough nutrients to power your
workouts; how to maximize your calorie burn;
the best high-quality/low-calorie carbs to
fuel your run; and advice on how to avoid
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Complete
with easy-tofollow training guides and detailed meal
plans, Run to Lose will help you shape up,
get stronger, and achieve your fitness goals.

Eat & Run
In one of his most ambitious physical efforts
to date, Dean Karnazes attempted to run 50
marathons, in 50 states, in 50 days to raise
awareness of youth obesity and urge Americans
of all fitness levels to "take that next
step." "UltraMarathon Man: 50 Marathons - 50
States - 50 Days", a Journeyfilm documentary,
follows Dean’s incredible step-by-step
journey across the country. Ultrarunning
legend Dean Karnazes has run 262 miles-the
equivalent of ten marathons-without rest. He
has run over mountains, across Death Valley,
and to the South Pole-and is probably the
first person to eat an entire pizza while
running. With an insight, candor, and humor
rarely seen in sports memoirs (and written
without the aid of a ghostwriter or
cowriter), Ultramarathon Man has inspired
tens of thousands of people-nonrunners and
runners alike-to push themselves beyond their
comfort zones and be reminded of "what it
feels like to be truly alive," says Sam
Fussell, author of Muscle. Ultramarathon Man
answers the questions Karnazes is continually
asked: - Why do you do it? - How do you do
it? - Are you insane? And in the new
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questions he was most asked on his book tour:
- What, exactly, do you eat? - How do you
train to stay in such good shape?

Run Fast. Cook Fast. Eat Slow.
A daily journal, with sidebar tips on crosstraining, running, and nutrition.

Runner's World Training Journal
Adapts the author's nutritional program to
the needs of athletes in a diet based on
natural selection and evolution that promotes
weight loss, normalizes blood cholesterol,
increases energy levels, and enhances overall
fitness.

Runner's World Complete Book of
Beginning Running
What Every Runner Needs to Know about Getting
(and Staying) Healthy In an ideal runner's
world, every step of every mile would be 100
percent pain-free. No aches, no twinges, no
lingering soreness from yesterday's workout.
The reality is that many runners constantly
deal with a slight (or not so slight)
disturbance-a tender foot, a tight hamstring,
a whiny knee. While these nagging issues
often aren't serious enough to require a timeout, they are annoying, especially when they
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roads. Runner's World Essential Guides:
Injury Prevention and Recovery is chock-full
of helpful tips on how to avoid and recover
from the most common injuries that plague
runners. Presented in an easy to follow
format and with dozens of handy sidebars, the
practical information in this book will help
keep runners on healthy, pain-free, and
enjoying their running experience like never
before.

Runner's World Train Smart, Run Forever
Runners need to eat well for their
performance, and what they eat can have a
direct influence on how they run--but they
don't always have the time to put together a
complex or labor-intensive recipe to support
their nutritional needs. Runner's World Meals
on the Run provides quick, nutritious recipes
for those runners who need to prepare a meal
in 30 minutes or less. This cookbook contains
150 recipes with 75 beautiful photos that
will maximize a runner's performance and
enhance nutritional benefits. Suggested
recipe combinations create specific trainingor dietary-based meal plans to enhance your
marathon training or gluten-free lifestyle.
Meals on the Run provides time-efficient
recipes for delicious meals you will be proud
to put in your body.
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"Deeply researched and artfully written. . .
. A must-read for all athletes." -- Wall
Street Journal

Runner's World The Runner's Diet
Every day, people are reaching their get-upor-give-up moments and resolving to change.
And they're realizing that running is the
simplest, cheapest, and most effective way to
lose weight, gain confidence, and relieve
stress. For newcomers, the obstacles are
fierce. There are fears of pain and
embarrassment. There are schedules jam-packed
with stressful jobs, long commutes, endless
meetings, and sticky-fingered toddlers. The
Runner's World Big Book of Running for
Beginners provides all the information
neophytes need to take their first steps, as
well as inspiration for staying motivated.
The book presents readers with tips for smart
nutrition and injury prevention that enable
beginning runners to achieve gradual progress
(by gearing up for a 30-minute run, a 5-K, or
even a 5-miler). Above all, it shows newbies
just how fun and rewarding the sport can be,
thanks to the help of several "real runner"
testimonials.

Born to Run
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Cook,
Eat, Leaner
Run offers
a no-nonsense
to eating for runners and athletes of all
levels. From filling breakfasts and highprotein snacks to post-run energy fixes and
speedy suppers, it’s an essential companion
for anyone looking to seize control of their
fitness regime. Featuring 70+ simple recipes
suitable for eating solo or for dining with
friends, Cook, Eat, Run provides meals that
work with your lifestyle rather than against
it, whether you’re a ‘Couch-to-5K’ newbie or
a pro-runner. There’s a section dedicated to
on-the-go fuel including homemade energy
gels, hydration drinks and energy bars,
alongside recipes from elite runners
including Sara Hall, Kara Goucher and Molly
Huddle, making it a must-read for anyone
totting up their miles. No fads. No calorie
counting. Just real food for real runners.

Runner's World
Recounts the author's experiences with the
reclusive Tarahumara Indians, whose
techniques allow them to run long distances
with ease, and describes his training for a
fifty-mile race with the tribe and a number
of ultramarathoners.

Run Your Butt Off!
Runner's World magazine aims to help runners
achieve their personal health, fitness, and
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The Runner's World Big Book of Marathon
and Half-Marathon Training
Do you consider yourself a runner? Then
consider this book your next purchase.
Designed for both beginners and intermediate
runners, but with enough tips to help even
serious marathoners achieve peak running
performance. With our month's worth of meal
plans, smoothie and juice recipes, we'll help
you eat your way to running greatness. You'll
learn what to eat before and after a run, how
to properly hydrate and how to eat for peak
performance. Learn the truth about
supplements, sports drinks, meal replacement
bars and calorie counting. Find out what
foods are best (and worst) to take your run
to the next level. Bust out of that plateau
and fuel your body for success. Don't run
another mile until you read this book.

The Runner's Cookbook
Train like Olympic marathoner and 2014 Boston
Marathon winner Meb Keflezighi With his
historic win at the 2014 Boston Marathon, Meb
Keflezighi cemented his legacy as one of the
great champions of long-distance running.
Runners everywhere wanted to know how someone
two weeks away from his 39th birthday, who
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race, could defeat the best field in Boston
Marathon history and become the first
American man to win the race in 31 years. Meb
For Mortals describes in unprecedented detail
how three-time Olympian Keflezighi prepares
to take on the best runners in the world.
More importantly, the book shows everyday
runners how to implement the training,
nutritional, and mental principles that have
guided him throughout his long career, which
in addition to the 2014 Boston win includes
an Olympic silver medal and the 2009 New York
City Marathon title.

Runner's World Essential Guides: Weight
Loss
Cook the recipes that Shalane Flanagan ate
while training for her historic 2017 TCS New
York City Marathon win! The New York Times
bestseller Run Fast. Eat Slow. taught runners
of all ages that healthy food could be both
indulgent and incredibly nourishing. Now,
Olympian Shalane Flanagan and chef Elyse
Kopecky are back with a cookbook that’s full
of recipes that are fast and easy without
sacrificing flavor. Whether you are an
athlete, training for a marathon, someone who
barely has time to step in the kitchen, or
feeding a hungry family, Run Fast. Cook Fast.
Eat Slow. has wholesome meals to sustain you.
Run Fast. Cook Fast. Eat Slow. is full of prePage 17/27
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breakfasts, onthe-go lunches, and 30-minutes-or-less dinner
recipes. Each and every recipe—from Shalane
and Elyse’s signature Superhero muffins to
energizing smoothies, grain salads, veggieloaded power bowls, homemade pizza, and race
day bars—provides fuel and nutrition without
sacrificing taste or time.

Run Fast. Eat Slow.
A guide specifically aimed at the growing
population of women runners considers the
unique challenges and problems faced by women
when running, from clothing, injuries,
safety, and nutrition to running during
pregnancy and menopause.

The Paleo Diet for Athletes
Inspiration and practical tips for runners
who prioritize enjoyment over pace and
embrace their place as an "average" runner In
her first book, popular runner blogger Amanda
Brooks lays out the path to finding greater
fulfillment in running for those who consider
themselves "middle of the pack runners" -they're not trying to win Boston (or even
qualify for Boston); they just want to get
strong and stay injury-free so they can
continue to enjoy running. Run to the Finish
is not your typical running book. While it is
filled with useful strategic training advice
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embracing your place in the middle of the
pack with humor and learning to love the run
you've got without comparing yourself to
other runners. Mixing practical advice like
understanding the discomfort vs. pain, the
mental side of running, and movements to
treat the most common injuries with more
playful elements such as "Favorite hilarious
marathon signs" and "Weird Thoughts We all
Have at the Start Line," Brooks is the downto-earth, inspiring guide for everyone who
wants to be happier with their run.

The New Rules of Marathon and Halfmarathon Nutrition
Author of the bestseller The Run-Walk-Run
Method, Jeff Galloway now offers an
expansive, state-of-the-art book on the
importance of proper nutrition for runners.
Jeff’s trademarked Run-Walk-Run method has
helped hundreds of thousands of average
people to get off the couch and start
running. This book goes even further by
including all the relevant information for
runners to treat their body well off the
track as well as on. Proper nutrition is a
key component to staying healthy. In order to
treat our body right, we need to both
exercise and eat well. Using material from
renowned nutritionist Nancy Clark, Galloway
gives the reader tips on how to get the most
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program to help you set up your training and
change your nutrition in order to reach the
goal you have set for yourself. The book is
loaded with tips on what to eat, when to eat,
how much to eat, and how to combine all that
with your training schedule while still
retaining the chance to enjoy other aspects
of life.

Runner's World Complete Book of Running
Endurance athletes depend on a continuous
supply of fluids and fuel to maximise
performance. Written specifically for these
hard-core competitors, this book tells
readers what works - and what doesn't - in
actual training and races.

Intuitive Eating, 2nd Edition
TheÊRacing WeightÊandÊNew Rules of Marathon
and Half Marathon NutritionÊauthorÕs first
diet book: advice on everything from how (and
how much) to eat, sample food plans from
elite endurance athletes, delicious recipes,
and science-based research. With a foreword
by Dr. Asker Jeukendrup, the worldÕs preeminent sports nutrition scientist.

Runner's World The Runner's Body
Runner's World Complete Book of Beginning
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Amby Burfoot
newest
addition to the heralded Runner's World
series focuses exclusively on the concerns of
the tens of thousands of new runners who take
up the sport every year. Recognizing that
newcomers to a sport need all the help they
can get, Runner's World now devotes an entire
book to guiding the beginning runner through
those challenging first days, weeks, and
months. Peppered throughout with motivating
tips and advice from those who have been
there, this much-needed volume presents a
can't-fail program that is sure to help new
runners feel and look better and have more
energy and less stress. Inside you'll find: •
Information on nutrition and how to adjust
your diet to fit your new running lifestyle •
Training advice, including how to use crosstraining, stretching, and strength exercises
to keep enthusiasm up, weight down, and
fitness at an optimum level • A special
section for women runners Written by the
executive editor of Runner's World magazine
and covering every problem the new runner may
encounter-from choosing the right shoes to
preventing injury to preparing for a racethis authoritative volume provides all the
information and inspiration any novice
requires to turn running into a healthy,
lifetime pursuit.

Meb For Mortals
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for novice
runners
guides the
beginner through the fundamental techniques
and equipment of the sport, covering such
topics as selecting the right shoes,
preventing injury, nutrition, training
advice, and preparing for a race.

Runner's World Performance Nutrition
for Runners
Draws on the latest scientific advice to
provide an up-to-date nutrition reference
specifically tailored to the needs of
runners, covering such topics as proper
hydration, customizing a diet for personal
training needs, and speeding up recovery
times. Original. 15,000 first printing.

Runner's World
Runners need to eat well in order to perform,
and what they eat can have a direct influence
on how they run. The Runner's World Cookbook
is the perfect combination of performanceboosting nutrients to maximize performance
with easy, delicious, and quick recipes. This
cookbook contains 150 recipes sourced
primarily from the authoritative voice in
running itself, Runner's World magazine,
along with exciting additional content. These
recipes are intended to maximize a runner's
performance and enhance nutritional benefits.
The book includes two recipe indexes with
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at the start
of each recipe, with V (for vegetarian), VE
(for vegan), GF (for gluten free), and more.
The first section of the book focuses on
nutritional information and staple
ingredients every runner should know, and the
second part of the cookbook illustrates how
to turn these facts into delicious, quick,
and nutrient-boosting meals through
delectable recipes. Every recipe has an easyto-follow icon system to identify key recipe
attributes (i.e., recovery friendly; lowcalorie; quick and easy), along with a
nutrition guide that offers tips on how to
make the healthiest choices regarding that
particular category of food. Divided by
categories (Salads/ Soups/Stews,
Sandwiches/Wraps/Burgers, Pizza/Pasta, etc.),
these recipes are presented by types of
dishes runner can look to for satisfying
performance needs in appetizing ways.

Runner's World Essential Guides: Injury
Prevention & Recovery
Runner's World magazine aims to help runners
achieve their personal health, fitness, and
performance goals, and to inspire them with
vivid, memorable storytelling.

The Runner's World Vegetarian Cookbook
Traces the author's remarkable career while
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lifestyle, describing his transition from a
Midwestern hunter to a record-breaking
athlete.

Runner's World Meals on the Run
Run the Way You Were Born to Run Every runner
wants a smooth, light, powerful, and
resilient stride. But there isn't one ideal
form all runners should try to emulate.
Instead, research and experience show that
people can run effectively in a wide variety
of patterns with some universal elements. In
lively, accessible prose, author Jonathan
Beverly details his search for common ground
among physical therapists, podiatrists,
biomechanics researchers, and coaches, and
reveals how individual runners can apply
those principles and improve their
performance, avoid injury, and enhance their
enjoyment on the run. With specific,
illustrated exercises that show how to
counteract tight muscles from excessive
sitting, improve limited arm mobility from
hunching over electronic devices, strengthen
your feet for better balance, and improve
speed by lengthening your stride, Runner's
World Your Best Stride is an approachable
guide to human movement and a practical tool
for improved running performance.

Runner's World Your Best Stride
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From the experts at the Furman Institute of
Running and Scientific Training (FIRST),
Runner's World Train Smart, Run Forever goes
beyond traditional training programs and
addresses the issues that prevent runners
from reaching their full potential. This book
will teach you how to become a fit, fast, and
healthy lifelong runner by following the
authors' innovative 7-hour workout week. In
this new approach, Bill Pierce and Scott Murr
show how overall fitness and total body
health are the secret to longevity as a
runner. Runner's World Train Smart, Run
Forever is appropriate for all runners, but
is especially helpful if you're frustrated by
injuries or looking to maintain your healthy
lifestyle as you age. This book addresses the
controversies surrounding the dangers of over
training and the stress associated with the
constant craving for faster race times.
Complete with a comprehensive program to
enhance overall fitness, improve race times,
and support healthy aging, this book will
show you how to achieve your fitness goals at
any stage.
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